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Reminder from WCPFC Chair on Revisions to Tropical Tuna Measure  

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I refer to the Circular 2023/13 of 27 February 2023 on the required revisions to the current 

Tropical Tuna Measure which we will be working on during the year.  I wish to remind 

you of the 31 March 2023 deadline for submitting views and comments on the necessary 

amendments to the Measure and on relevant limits and allocation frameworks.  Detailed 

feedback is highly encouraged as this will help to progress our important work this year.  

Please provide all views and comments by Friday 31 March 2023 to me: 

josie.tamate@gmail.com and the Executive Director, Ms Rhea Moss-Christian 

Rhea.Moss-Christian@wcpfc.int. 

 

Shortly after receiving your feedback, I will convey to you my plans to progress this work 

over the next few months.  This will include the preparations, arrangements and timing for 

the first workshop, which, according to our work plan, is scheduled to be held by the end 

of June. 

 

Thank you very much for your cooperation and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Dr Josie Tamate 

CHAIR 

 

Cc:  Takumi Fukuda 

WCPFC Vice-Chair 
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